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Invited 
YOU ARE 

Glades Technical 
Advisory Committee 

Meeting 
 

    

 

Thursday 
November 21, 2019 

9:30 A.M. – 11:00 A.M. 
 

City of South Bay 
South Bay City Hall 

335 S.W. 2nd Avenue 
South Bay, FL 33476 

 

 

 

Palm Beach County 

Board of County 

Commissioners 

 
 

Mack Bernard, Mayor 
 

Dave Kerner, Vice Mayor 
 

Hal R, Valeche 
 

Greg K Weiss 
 

Robert S. Weinroth 
 

Mary Lou Berger 
 

Melissa McKinlay 
 

 

County Administrator 

 
Verdenia C. Baker 

 

Deputy County Administrator 

 
Jon Van Arnam 

 We look forward to seeing you and your neighbors! 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 

Houston L. Tate, OCR Director, at 233-5303 or htate@pbcgov.org 

 
 

 
The Glades Technical Advisory Committee 

is pleased to announce as our featured speaker: 
 

Lois Monroe 

Branch Director 

Farmworker Coordinating Council of PBC, Inc. 

 

                                     
The Farmworker Coordinating Council of Palm Beach County, Inc. (FWCC) is a non-

profit corporation that was started by the State of Florida in 1978.  FWCC was created 

for the purpose of assisting farm workers to access social and human services, who for a 

variety of reasons are unable to participate in other eligible programs or services. 

 

Please join Lois Monroe, Branch Director as she informs us on how resourceful FWCC 

is in providing food, clothing, and emergency assistance to senior citizens and community 

residents in the Lake Region. 

 

The Office of Community Revitalization would like to thank the leadership and staff of 

the City of South Bay for providing the use of the City Hall facilities and refreshments. 
 

Please arrive promptly at 9:30 a.m.  Thank You! 

mailto:htate@pbcgov.org

